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Monday 20th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Brent Lodge Wildlife Hospital 

On Monday 27th November, a visitor from Brent Lodge Wildlife hospital will be visiting the children in 

Early Years. Following the children’s interests around our learning about animals, vets and hibernation 

over the last two weeks, the visitor will be sharing how they care for unwell animals at Brent Lodge. 

Brent Lodge is a charity and will be coming in to carry out our workshop free of charge. They have asked 

that they would warmly welcome donations to care for the animals they look after. Please see attached 

a list of items. These items can be donated on the day and brought into school with the children, if you 

wish to.  

We look forward to sharing with you what we learn from our visitor and thank you in advance for any 

donations made to Brent Lodge. 

The EY Team  

 

mailto:office@nyewood-inf.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.nyewoodinf.co.uk/

